
Dear Ohio House.....this is the majority of my income each year and I am renting my own home, not an 

extra rental. I screen people who are coming in to avoid parties and I do not rent to anyone under the 

age of 21. So, please vote yes on this bill since this would severely impact my yearly income. Best, 

Deborah M. Strong 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 DEBORAH STRONG 


